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Well done to the YELLOW house for
being this week’s winners! 

We had a fantastic afternoon
completing our activities. 

  

Tuesday 10th October

Parents’ Evening

World Mental Health Day.

Wednesday 11th October

Parents’ Evening

Friday 13th October

Grantham Journal
New Starters Reception Photograph.

Monday 16th October to Friday 20th October

Half Term

Monday 23rd October

Children back to school.

Year 4/5/6 Swimming

Wednesday 25th October

PTFA Halloween Disco YrR-6

Wednesday 25th-Friday 27th October

Scholastic Book Fair in School

Tuesday 31st October

Jonathan Broom-Edwards
Inspire+ Assembly for the children.

6TH OCTOBER 2023

Dates for your diary Work out Wednesday 
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                Star Writer    5Rs         Dinner
R & 1 -     Olivia               Harper    Rory                                       
2&3 -       Henry              Tyler      Jasper    
4, 5 & 6 - Bella                Bobby     Luna

Well done to everyone who received a
certificate today! 

 

6TH OCTOBER 2023

Attendance 
The Whole school attendance for this

week is  97%  

We aim for our attendance to be 97%
or above so this is excellent.  Thank

you. 

Weekly certificates

Elasticated School Ties

Following your feedback regarding the school ties,
Mrs Orridge ordered the elasticated ones as seen

in the photo below. These have now arrived in
School. If you have already purchased one this

will be sent home with your child today.

These ties are £3 each and are available to buy
on Arbor. There is a limited supply of these ties,
so they will be on a first come first served basis

and initially to EYFS/Yr1 only.

If there is a demand for older children we can
look into ordering some more so please let Mrs

Wright know if you would be interested.

Parents’ Evenings

Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th October
Bookings are live on arbor.

Please book prior to the cut off of Monday 9th October at 2.30pm.

Please book one 10 minute slot on one of the evenings for each child.

If you have any problems with booking then please do not hesitate to get
in touch with Mrs Wright who will be happy to help.
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WEDNESDAY 25TH AND THURSDAY 26TH OCTOBER

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR

THIS IS A GREAT OPPORTUNITY FOR YOU
 TO NOT ONLY BUY SOME AMAZING BOOKS,
 BUT ALSO HELP EARN FREE BOOKS FOR OUR

SCHOOL.


